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I oppose this bill, we do not need another Government agency registering voters!  

The County Clerks should be the only ones registering voters and checking 

citizenship papers and photo ID.  We had the Dept. of Motor Vehicles (DMV) 

registering tens of thousands of illegal Aliens to vote. This was illegal for both the 

Dept. of Motor Vehicles and the illegal Non-Citizen. No one was arrested or convicted 

for this fraud, even though it will know across the United States at this point in time.  

NO proof of citizenship is provided.  Our election registration records are a disaster 

and full of fraud.  We do not need another agency poisoning the data base of voters. 

The only reason to to expand the government agencies to register voters is to 

expand the fraud in the SOS voter registration database system. 


